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Dear Parent,      

What a half term we have had: Health Week, pilgrimages to Chester Cathedral, The Great Fire of 

London trip to the Nantwich Museum, swimming, Open Mornings, fruit kebabs, stone-age spear 

throwing… the list is endless. Guilden Sutton feels like ‘normal’ again! 

I wanted to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to you all for making my first half term a 

pleasure. Your understanding, patience, support and chats at the gate in the morning have made my 

new role a joy! The children, as always, have shown great resilience and we are all extremely proud 

of their many achievements. They have worked hard, learnt many new things whilst having lots of 

fun along the way. 

I am very pleased to share the good news that Mrs. Caroline Cawley (Year 2 teacher) has joined the 

Senior Leadership Team. Mrs. Cawley is an extremely experienced teacher who has taught at 

Guilden Sutton for over ten years. Mrs. Evans and I are looking forward to working together with 

her. 

Monday 1st November is our INSET Day when Parents’ Evening will take place via Zoom. Children will 

return to school on Tuesday 2nd November. 

As promised, we will be holding open mornings to pop in from 9:10am – 9:45am, for each class as 

we countdown to Christmas. Please see the timetable below. 

Reception Friday 5th November 

Year 1 Thursday 11th November 

Year 2 Thursday 18th November 

Year 3 Friday 26th November 

Year 4 Monday 6th December (Music for Life Concert) 

Year 5 Friday 3rd December 

Year 6 Friday 10th December 

 

During the morning, the Trustees have organised a fundraising activity where the children will have 

the opportunity to decorate their own pencil pot for a suggested donation of £3. The funds raised 

will go towards the refurbishment of the play equipment on the big playground. 

As in previous years, a revised Home School Agreement will be sent out for you to read alongside 

your child/children. Thank you in advance for taking the time to reply. 

Have a well-deserved half term holiday: relax, enjoy and stay safe. 

I look forward to seeing what the next half term brings as we start the countdown to Christmas. 

Best wishes, 

Theresa Rainford          
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